1st December 2014
Dear Parent / Guardian
I am writing to invite you to the Year 12 Parents’ Consultation Evening on Monday 8th December. It will be held from 5.00pm – 7.30pm in the School Hall.
I hope you will be able to take this opportunity of consulting teaching staff with your son/daughter.  
We will not be operating an appointment system, but advise that you arrive between 5.00pm – 6.45pm to allow enough time to talk to the teaching staff.

We do want to see you as you are crucial in helping us ensure all students are able to achieve success.

Please complete the slip below and return it to Jill Warner, so that we may know whether or not to expect you.
Yours sincerely

P Ardiles
Mr P Ardiles
Head of Sixth Form

(……………………………………………………………………………………………….

To Mrs Jill Warner, 6th Form Student Support Manager, Chauncy School:

Year 12 Parents Consultation Evening, Monday 8th December
*I/We *will/will not be attending the Year 12 Parents Consultation Evening.
Signed……………………………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian

Name of Student ………………………………………….. Form ……………..

*Please delete as necessary
